
Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

School Admissions for Reception Place (Primary School) 

 If your child is born between September 1st 2017 and the 31st August 

2018, they will be able to start school in September 2022. It is  

important that you apply for a place as soon as possible. The  

deadline in the 15th January 2021.   

https://eadmissions.birmingham.gov.uk/prefs.php 

Please  use the link above to complete the online application. If you 

need any help with the application, Please see Hardeep in the main 

office.   

30 Hours Nursery Funding  

If your Child currently attends for 30 hours, you 

must confirm eligibility for the Spring Term and give 

your eligibility code to Craig or Hardeep in the of-

fice.  

This must be done before we break up for 

Christmas.  

Would you like to be a Parent Governor?  

Joining the Governing Body as a Parent Governor offers 

you the opportunity to make a real contribution to the 

life and work of Bloomsbury Nursery School. We meet as 

a friendly, full Governing Body approximately 4 times a 

year and meetings are normally held in the mornings 

from 9.30 a.m. until approximately 10.30 a.m. Sharing 

your ideas and views helps us to plan and improve 

what we do so we would really appreciate your partici-

pation. Please talk to a member of the office staff for 

more      information.  

Weekly Library Session  

 

From November 21 we would like to take a group of children and 

their parents to the local Library at the POD in Nechells.  

We can only take 12 parents with their child. 

If you would like to join us please speak to your keyworker or Hardeep 

in the office. 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


                              

Change of phone number/

address  

Could you please ensure that 

you update the office with 

any changes to your Mobile/

Telephone number, or if you 

have a new address. It is vital 

that we are able to contact 

you in the event of an  

emergency.  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer Survey Autumn Term 2021 

 

In order for us to continue to improve the quality of  

education and care we offer to children and their  

families,  we would appreciate it if you could com-

plete the questionnaire by scanning the code 

below; 

Dinner Money 

£2 each day 

Diary Dates: 

Half Term Holiday  - Friday 22nd October 2020 

Teacher Training—Monday 2nd November  

Nursery will be closed 

 

Please bring lots of spare clothes into  

nursery for your child  

X3 

pants, socks, trousers, tops 

 

Family Support 

Every Thursday 

9am—12pm 

Book an appointment 

in the main office.  

Promoting Happier Parenting 

Promoting Happier Parenting is a  

5 week programme for parents and 

carers with children aged 0-8 years 

old.  

Starts on Friday 5th November  

2021 

Only 10 parents, if you want to 

join please see Hardeep in the 

main office.  


